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Senator Boyce asked:  
 
What specific action will you take in response to the recommendation by the Coordinator 
General for Remote Indigenous Services on 31 March 2011 that structural change is needed 
to achieve sustainable change in the RSD priority communities? 
 
Answer: 
 
The third report of the CGRIS, released 4 April 2011, did not make any formal 
recommendations.  The statement made by the CGRIS regarding structural change was in 
relation to the issues raised in his second report.  The government parties to the RSD NPA 
provided a public whole-of-government response to the issues raised in the second report of 
the CGRIS. This response is available at: 
http://www.fahcsia.gov.au/sa/indigenous/progserv/RSD_NPA/Pages/response_cgris_second_
rpt.aspx  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


